
 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to apologize for the inconvenience. 

This System Requirements Specification is now only 
made available via email requests. Alternatively, you 

may wait until after January 2010 when this document 
will be made publically available. 

Please contact: 

scott.kuo@projectiris.com 


